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Rotary Club of Chula Vista meets Fridays12:10pm Chula Vista Golf Course  

Banquet Room, 4475 Bonita Road, Bonita CA  9190 2 

 
Family 
Month 

 

       Upcoming Programs    
Jan    31    Sweetwater Authority  

Feb    7    New Pier South 

Feb    14    Valentines Program  

Feb    21     Past Presidents Day 

Feb    28     Jan Mellinger - Trip to Bali 

  

Friday, January 24 

Michael J. Sise, M.D. 

Trauma System in San Diego County 

Dr. Sise is the Trauma Medical Director at Scripps Mercy 
Hospital in San Diego, California. He attended the College of 
Holy Cross, the University of Rochester School of Medicine, 
and obtained his surgical training at Naval Medical Center, 
San Diego. 
 
Dr. Sise is board certified in surgery, vascular surgery, and 
surgical critical care. He was Chief Surgeon aboard the 
U.S.S. Guam and U.S.S. Iwo Jima with the amphibious as-
sault forces in the Persian Gulf during operations Desert 
Shield and Desert Storm in 1990 and 1991. He completed a 
20 year career as a Naval Medical Officer in 1992. 
 
Dr. Sise is a Clinical Professor of Surgery at the UCSD 

School of Medicine and a senior faculty member and past Associate Program di-
rector of the General Surgery Residency Program of Naval Medical Center San 
Diego. He is a immediate past Chair of the American College of Surgeons Commit-
tee on Trauma Prevention Subcommittee.  He lectures frequently on topics related 
to trauma acute care surgery, vascular surgery, and quality improvement at numer-
ous regional and national medical symposia.   
 
Dr. Sise and his wife and colleague Beth, who is a nurse and an attorney, have re-
ceived numerous awards for their work in violence, injury and substance abuse 
prevention. Married in 1976, they have one son, Robert, who is a medical student 
at the University of California San Francisco School of Medicine 
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Zaneta Encarnacion introduced this week’s program, Natalie Roberts and    
representatives  from I love a Clean San Diego.  
Celebrating its 60th anniversary, I Love A Clean 
San Diego (ILACSD) is the go-to organization for 
programs that enhance and conserve San Diego 
County’s environment. Through recycling, educa-
tion and cleanups of our most beloved areas, I 
Love A Clean San Diego provides pollution pre-
vention programs throughout the region. For more 
information, visit www.cleansd.org or call (619) 
291-0103. 
 
It’s that time of year again, what will be your resolution for this New 
Year? Might we make a suggestion? Resolve to recycle more! Your 
friends at I Love A Clean San Diego are 
here to help you keep your   resolution 
with a refresher on what can be recy-
cled in your blue recycling bin here in 
San Diego. 

Bob Silvas was invited  by President Richard to update the club on his recent    

retirement from the San Diego Airport after many years of service. Bob            

announced he was continuing his career in the Silvy Group  in aviation and airport 

consultation. Now he just has to decide on a new name for his Rotary Classifica-

tion, …….that’s gonna cost him ! 

 

Congratulations Bob, we wish you well and appreciate your continued support of 

the     Rotary Club of Chula Vista. 

President Richard presenting certificate to       

I Love a Clean San Diego representative 

showing funding given in there name to 

help eradicate Polio 
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Past President Chris Lewis is the broker/owner of The Lewis Group, 

Inc. and is in business to assist in the purchasing, selling, leasing, 

transferring, and baby-sitting of your commercial and residential real 

property or he will provide property management services.  He is 

prepared to provide detailed analysis and answers to your most      

arcane questions.  Chris has also been 

aligned with McMillin Realty, since 1993, 

and is certified by the National Assoc. of 

Realtors as a Short Sale and Foreclosure Re-

source.  If you have a deal or want to make a 

deal, Chris is dealing.                                                                 

                                                                   By Jim Biddle 

President Richard accepted the 

raffle prize reluctantly after his 

ticket was drawn by Chris Lewis 

Winners 

Lyn Corder was very exited to 

receive a prize !!! 
Steve Broadbeck took away     

another prize. What’s that 

Steve…. Two weeks in a row ? 

Gary Bryant requested President 

Richard acknowledge him as he 

had something important to say. 

 

Gary noted that Richard left 

“Pancho the Pig (polio donor 

bank) ” behind at this week 

Gov’nr. Elect’s reception.  

….. You know Gary always will-

ing to help…. Somehow though 

Pancho was turned into a 2lb slab 

of bacon. 
“It’s ok, I brought in a replacement 

Hippo” 
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Ken Weimer was pinned with his 3rd Paul 

Harris Fellowship by Duane Buckingham. 

Larry Wergeland read about the importance 

and impact Ken’s donation will make. 

Brad Wilson was asked to say a few 

words by President Richard …… 

 

…. Brad’s reply…. No…. 

Nick Gastaro presented his annual joke 

to the club with pained expressions. 

No less than what all the members felt 

in having to listen to it !  

Eric Rimmele, President Elect……… 

Enough Said ! Well he actually said a 

few words about Progressive Dinner 

Duane Buckingham, our own District Governors Represen-

tative, handed President Richard a number of Club Flags 

received from the visiting Governors at our recent dinner 

reception.  There is a story behind each one….. 

Ask Duane to enlighten you when time prevails. 

 RI President Gary C.K. Huang.  

RI President-elect Gary C.K. Huang 

explained his theme, Light Up Ro-

tary for 2014-15. Huang was in-

spired by the teachings of       Chinese philosopher Confucius who 

said: "It is better to light a single candle, than to sit and curse the dark-

ness.""There are so many       problems in the world, so many people 

who need help. Many people say, 'There's nothing I can do.' So they 

sit there doing nothing.     Meanwhile everything stays dark," 

"The Rotary way is the Confucius way. The Rotary way is to light a 

candle. I light one, you light one, 1.2 million Rotarians light one. To-

gether, we light up the world."  Huang, is a member of the Rotary 

Club of Taipei in Taiwan. 
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A huge celebration that the Tijuana Rotary Club put in honor of 400 kids with special needs and their families. Our     

International Service projects in representation of our Club made a donation to buy blankets. They held a festival in their 

honor. Some Rotarians dressed in costumes of Super Heroes to take a picture that they can keep. They had a Rosca de 

Reyes, breakfast, theater show, a toy they can choose, bag of goodies and a blanket. The Governor of the state and his wife 

attended the event and helped distribute some of the toys. Rotarians and wifes, Rotarac Club and a lot of volunteers made 

the event a great joy for all the attendees. They thanked our club for our contribution.   - Alma Villarruel 

Lourdes and Saul Valdez graciously opened their home to visiting District Governors-elect again this year. We had twelve DGE's and 

their spouses along with several members of Lourdes' CV Sunset Rotary Club and over 20 members of our club. We were treated to a 

sumptuous feast including several donated foods and wine along with catered tacos especiale. Thanks again to Duane Buckingham for 

organizing this annual event. If you weren't there, you missed a great evening of Rotary world-wide fellowship! —for more pictures 

taken by Jerry May visit the Rotary Web site—     www.chulavistarotary.org/gallery116.html 

District Governors Elect 

Reception Dinner by  

Chula Vista Rotary 
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Meeting Agenda 

House Set-up 

Welcome by Greeters 

Presidents Welcome 

Invocation/Flag Salute  

Patriotic Song Leader 

Pianist:  Joan Kurland 

Introduction of Guests & Visitors 

News@Noon: Jim Biddle 

Committee Reports 

Presidential Recognition 

Program 

 

CLUB BOARD MTG. 

3rd Thursday of each month. 
7 am Meeting 

Marie Callender’s 

330 “F” Street  

Chula Vista, 91910 

 

FOUNDATION BOARD  

Contact Eric Rimmele, Chair 
erimmele@hospitalitypower.com 

Meetings scheduled as needed 

 

 DISTRICT 5340 

WEB SITE: 

http://www.rotary5340.org 
   

 

Publication Information 

Chulatarian Newsletter is published by 

The Rotary Club of Chula Vista 

P.O. Box 626 

Chula Vista, CA  91912 

Bus: (619) 934-6107 

Fax : (619) 934-6108 

Execsec@chulavistarotary.org 
 

John Clingan 
Photographer 

Editor  / Publisher 
Cell (619) 253-7344 

Jclingan@me.com 

Articles and Inserts                   
Must be received by                         

12 Noon  Saturdays  for               

inclusion in weekly newsletter. 

 

You need to install Acrobat Reader on 

your computer to view the newsletter.  

Acrobat Reader is a  free download at 

www.Adobe.com 

EVENT DATE TIME  PLACE CHAIR 

Poker  

Tournament 
February 7th 5:30pm The Venue  

Eastlake 
Mark Scott / 

David Hoffman 

619-507-3656 

Valentines Day 

Program 

February 14th NOON  Chula Vista 
Golf Course 

Glen Bob 

RYLA- 
Rotary Youth Leader-

ships Awards 

April 5th 
 

TBA 

 

Hemit Campgrounds Steve Broadbeck 

 

Model U.N. April 12th 
 

TBA 

 

TBA Chuck Bevan 

 

Rotarians at Work 

Day 

April 26th 
 

TBA 

 

TBA David Hanneman 

 

Progressive Dinner May—TBA 
 

TBA 

 

TBA Eric Rimmele  

In & Out 

Extravaganza June 13th 5:30pm 
 

San Diego Country 

Club 
? 

State of the Club 

Presidency June 27th NOON  Chula Vista 
Golf Course 

Richard Arroyo 

UPCOMING ROTARY EVENTS 

http://www.customsigngenerator.com/

